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1st April 2021 
 
 
 
 

Year 5/6 interactive virtual reality workshop  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of our topic, Top of the World, the children will be actively taking part in a virtual reality 
workshop in school - they will be experiencing with the presenter of the workshop what it would be 
like to climb a mountain and find out about different explorers.  
 
The session will take place in school on Tuesday 25th May.  
 
The cost of the workshops is £4.70 per child. There is a risk if we do not collect the full amount that 
the workshop won’t be able to go ahead so please pay as soon as you can on Parentpay and by 
Friday 23rd April at the latest.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
The Year 5/6 Team  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                        


